Important Events

Meet the Teacher: Tuesday 11th September

Bring a Dad/Significant Male to School Day: Wednesday

26th September

World Week & Democracy Day: Monday 8th October to Friday

12th October

Half Term Holiday: Monday 22nd to Friday 26th October

Homework

Thank you to all the children who completed their holiday homework over the summer holidays and to the parents who assisted in this important process.

We endeavour to create homework that practices skills being taught that week at school.

Homework is given out on Thursday and is due by the following Monday. The children have their spelling test on Monday, so please ensure that your child reads and memorises the words given to them.

In addition, please ensure that your child is reading every night for at least 15 minutes so that they have the chance to practise phonics, intonation and fluency. As well as this, please ensure your child is practising the use of the destination reader strands, which are also in our home school diary.

<u>PE</u>

This term the children will be exploring indoor games and how we can use different forms of exercise to keep fit.

Just a reminder, the kit consists of; plain white t-shirt (or with an Orchard Logo), plain green shorts or jogging bottoms and trainers or plimsolls.

PE is on Monday for Cedar Class and a Thursday for Sycamore and Walnut classes.

Year 3

Autumn Term 1 Curriculum Newsletter



Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the start of an exciting term at Orchard Primary School! We hope you all had a restful summer holiday and are looking forward to the weeks ahead!

A good relationship between home and school is important in children's learning. Please feel free to speak to us about your child's progress or any concerns you may have, we are available to talk after school on most days. Information about what your child will learn this half term is on the inside of this booklet.

We look forward working with you over the coming weeks!

Miss George, Miss Sotiri and Ms Khatun

